
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

Resignation of HT&E Interim Chairman 

SYDNEY, 12 September 2018 – HT&E Limited [ASX: HT1] today announced the resignation of the Interim 

Chairman Robert Kaye, effective immediately. 

As previously announced the Board is undertaking a search process for a new Chairman and will update the 

market accordingly. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com  

Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com 


